
T.G.I.F. Anniversary 
Cancellation 

We at T.G.I.F. regret to inform 
the Area that we will not be 

hosting our 39th Anniversary 
on Friday July 15, 2022 at 

16200 Euclid Avenue  
(the New Life Cathedral). 

However; we are planning our 
next anniversary in 2023. 

 
Yours Truly, 
Stan G. 
GSR T.G.I.F. 
 


